
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 18 October 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Virtual Parents Apprenticeship Information Evening – Thursday 11th November 
 
I am pleased to invite you to attend a virtual Parent Apprenticeship Information Evening on Thursday 11th 
November at 6pm via TEAMS.  
 
The workshop aims to provide parents and carers with basic apprenticeship information covering: who 
apprenticeships are for; how an apprenticeship is different from college; a day in the life of an apprentice; 
what job you can get apprenticeships in and how to find one.  This session will specifically target some of 
the reservations parents might have about apprenticeships, offer the opportunity of a Q&A and include 
personal testimony from an Apprentice Ambassador. 
 
You can join this workshop by using the TEAMS link below: 
 
Parents Apprenticeship Information Evening 
 
 
We will be offering a workshop to students later in January to assist with making applications. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this workshop, please do not hesitate to contact me by email at 

L.Dorgan@theburgesshillacademy.org.uk 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

 
 
Mrs L. Dorgan 
Careers Leader 
 
 
 
 
 

Station Road, Burgess Hill 

West Sussex, RH15 9EA 

 

T: 01444 241691  

office@theburgesshillacademy.org.uk       

www.theburgesshillacademy.org.uk 

 

Principal: Mr Jon Francies 

Our Ref : LDN/Apprenticeship Evening 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZDYzYzYyOGMtM2M2ZS00Y2RiLTk3MzYtZGZkYTAwODZhMGIz%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c543609f-76f9-4b7a-a14e-6a88b4ca8e9e%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22be6bdb75-7965-44dc-9959-bbafccb8933a%22%7d

